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Board of County Commissioners 
  

November 21, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Town of Erie, 

 

Congratulations!  The Board of County Commissioners is happy to inform you that the 

Town of Erie will be awarded your requested amount of $15,000 to undertake 

sustainability initiatives in your community. The Sustainability Matching Grant will fund 

your proposal to offer water conservation services to residents in partnership with 

Resource Central. Note: The final award and grant funding are pending county 2020 

budget approval on December 10th. 

 

We look forward to partnering with the Town of Erie to advance sustainability in our 

region.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Susie Strife 

Sustainability Coordinator 

Boulder County 

sstrife@bouldercounty.org 

303-441-4565 
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